
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Rebecca Sydney <bextermaui@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, September 07, 2020 11:24 AM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Testimony for EACP-1 

My name is Rebecca Sydney. 

I would like to testify in favor of stopping harmful chemical pesticides and herbicides on Maui. 

I have been trying to educate Public Works For the past 5 years by sending hundreds of documents and scientific studies 

regarding the harmful damage of just 1 product....Roundup. I've also sent photos where Public Works has sprayed 

around reservoirs, water drains and schools....contaminating our water and children. 

David Goode returned a binder I sent him of hundreds of scientific cases where Roundup damaged or 

contaminated birds, toads, pets, drinking water, ocean life and humans - some dying of non-Hodgkins lymphoma. David 

didn't care. He said it was the only way to keep roads safe!! 

So I started to weed a guard rail on Olinda Road where public works would spray Roundup. It only takes a few hours a 

week to beautify and clear the rail. It is so beautiful now and not toxic or deadly to Maui. 

Please become educated about what chemicals do to the environment. Monsanto/Bayer still have thousands of lawsuits 

on cue for their cancer causing Roundup herbicide. 

Please care!!!! If you don't, then Maui is not a special place and no different than any mainland town that is poisoned 

with ignorance. 

Photos of Makawao Union playground. Roadways. PoliPoli Park. Waterways!! Terrible 

Rebecca Sydney 
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